BOULEVARDS OF TAMARAC
HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION

TO:  ALL HOMEOWNERS

NEW SERVICE TO BE PROVIDED 
TO ALL HOMEOWNERS BEGINNING OCTOBER 2017

Please be advised that the Boulevards of Tamarac Homeowners Association has retained the services of Clark’s Pest Control for our homeowners’ lawn care.  Clark’s will do an initial weed treatment in October due to the fact that many homes have weeds in their yards.  They will then treat your lawn four (4) times per year – December, March, June and September for insects, bugs and weeds, as well as fertilizing your lawn during the appropriate times of the year. The cost for this service will be included in the monthly Maintenance Fee of $60.00.  

PLEASE NOTE:  For those of you with lots of weeds in your lawn from never fertilizing or treating for weeds, you may see “dead” spots after the weeds are treated by Clark’s; the grass will grow back.  The same goes for any cinch worms or other insects that have invaded your lawn. Cinch worms/bugs eat the grass from the root and suck it dry causing areas that will look dead or straw like.  Once the bugs are killed the grass will grow back in.  Be patient!

We hope to have Mr. Clark attend the Annual Meeting in December to explain more and answer any questions.

If you have any questions, please contact the office:  
Email:	janssen@blvdsoftamarac.comcastbiz.net 
Phone:      (954) 535-2663 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Website:   boulevardsoftamarac.com
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